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Oh I wasted so much time, chasing things that ain't
mine, 
I've been watching every single move you do.
Won't you tell me something straight, tell me, things I
believe in, 
Tell me that you know that I'm here, you're looking
straight through me.

I'm getting tired I'm slowly dying, I need you now, 
I'm getting' tired of even trying, you gotta know.
I wanna love you, I gotta tell you that I'm lonely.
You're the one I need to love, I'm like a dead man
dancing, 
I wanna touch you, please let me hold you cause I'm
lonely, 
You're the one I need to love, I'm like a dead man
dancing.

Won't you tell me what you want, is there something I
can give you, 
To make you see that I'm here, I'm waiting for you, 
Give a little time, won't you show some kind of sign, 
Cause I'm about to let you go, you feel so cold to me.

I'm getting tired, I'm slowly dying, I need you now, 
I'm getting' tired of even trying, you gotta know.

I wanna love you, I gotta tell you that I'm lonely, 
You're the one I need to love, I'm like a dead man
dancing.
I wanna touch you, please let me hold you, cause I'm
lonely, 
You're the one I need to love, I'm like a dead man
dancing.

I wanna love you, I gotta tell you that I'm lonely, 
You're the one I need to love, I'm like a dead man
dancing.
I wanna touch you please let me hold you cause I'm
lonely, 
You're the one I need to love, I'm like a dead man
dancing.
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